
Follow-Up on Digital Citizenship Workshop 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

Thank you for attending the Digital Citizenship workshop on [Date]. We hope you found the 

session informative and engaging. We appreciate your participation and commitment to 

enhancing digital literacy. 

As a follow-up, we have compiled additional resources that you may find beneficial in furthering 

your understanding and application of digital citizenship. Please find the links below: 

• Resource Title 1 

• Resource Title 2 

• Resource Title 3 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, feel free to reach out. We are here to 

support you in cultivating a responsible and positive digital presence. 

Thank you once again for your engagement. We look forward to seeing how you apply these 

concepts in your work. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Your Organization] 

[Your Contact Information] 
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